
 

 

 

 

 
AIRF/24(C)                Dated: March 6, 2013 
 
Comrades!, 
 
As you know, this is not the first instance when the so-called federation of traitors has stabbed us in back.  
 
They posted on their Face Book Page that the file regarding merger of Sr. P. Way Supervisors has been 
signed by the Member Staff, Railway Board, which is totally false. What to talk of Member Staff, Railway 
Board, even it was not signed by the AM(Staff), Railway Board. This issue is still pending with the Finance 
Directorate, Railway Board, i.e.  EDF(E), and today, AIRF General Secretary met the Member Staff, Addl. 
Member(Staff), EDPC-I, Railway Board, and all of them have agreed to move the case in Fast Track.     
  
The federation who has always worked against the interest of the working class in general and the 
Railwaymen in particular wants to show that they themselves only can resolve this issue. The  Railwaymen 
in general and Sr. PWS in particular understand very well that who is their actual well-wisher and help them 
in getting resolved their grievances. AIRF called brother Sr. PWS on 24th February, 2013 for the reasons they 
know better and we are happy that they are acknowledging and appreciating our efforts better.  
 
In this connection, it is pertinent to mention that this issue was discussed in AIRF’s PNM Meeting with the 
Railway Board on 6-7 February, 2013 vide AIRF’s PNM Item No.6/2012: Merger of all Permanent Way 
Supervisor with Jr. Engineer(P.Way), when A.M.(C.E.), Railway Board, had clearly agreed to with our 
demand, and the same thing he repeated in the “All India Safety Seminar of P. Way Supervisors” organized 
by the All India Railwaymen’s Federation on 24th February, 2013 in New Delhi.    
 
Railwaymen have not forgetten what other federation had done in the historic strikes of 1960, 1968 and 1974, 
and even after that, whenever any trade union movement was launched by the AIRF, they pinpricked the 
balloon just to kill the enthusiasm and fighting spirit of the working class.  
 
It is our advice to brother Sr. PWS, please do not get demoralized and mislead with the rumours being 
spread by other federation and be ready for the struggle if the genuine grievances of the P. Way Supervisors 
are not resolved amicably within reasonable time by the Ministry of Railways.   
 

 
         Brotherly yours, 

-sd- 
For General Secretary AIRF 
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